



GIA SU CHUNG CU
Chuyên cung cấp giáo viên gia sư ngoại ngữ chất lượng
Mọi ngôn ngữ- Mọi lứa tuổi- Mọi trình độ
Zalo: 0866500969/Hotline: 086969480

Part 1
Listening

Listen and fill in the blank with missing information from 1 to 6.

Solar energy, air, and water are renewable resources because there is an unlimited supply. However, this (1) _____ may change if people are not careful with these resources. The amount of solar energy that reaches the (2) _____ depends on the (3) _____. If the atmosphere is polluted, the solar energy that reaches the earth (4) _____ be dangerous. If life is going to continue, the air must contain the correct amount of nitrogen (N), oxygen (O), carbon dioxide (CO₂), and other (5) _____. If humans continue to pollute the air, it will not contain the correct (6) _____ of these gases.

Part 2
Pronunciation

Choose the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation?

1. A. drought B. brought C. doubt D. boundary
2. A. extinguished B. ecosystem C. electricity D. recycle

Choose the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

3. A. diploma B. doctorate C. internship D. scholarship
4. A. undergraduate B. university C. baccalaureate D. accommodation

Part 3
Vocabulary and grammar

Choose the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

1. No one seems to care about the environment, _____?
A. does he B. is he C. do they D. are they
2. If people breathe polluted air, they can _____ health problems and fall ill.
A. acquire B. gain C. own D. develop
3. Why are your hands so dirty? - I _____ my bike.
A. have been repaired B. repaired
C. have been repairing D. has been repaired

4. There are many ways for us to reduce our _____ in order to save our environment.
- A. deforestation B. extinction
C. carbon footprint D. diversity
5. No fluorescent light, no motorcycles, no television, on the 15th day of each lunar month, the riverside town of Hoi An _____ modern life the night off.
- A. gives B. lets C. brings D. turns
6. In Singapore today, people tend to live in _____ families which consist of parents and children.
- A. extended B. sole C. crowded D. nuclear
7. The distinction of the Khai Dinh Tomb is the unique architecture _____ the art of Rococo and the Vietnamese style .
- A. combined B. combining
C. to be combined D. which combine
8. Another thing that I was really impressed with Hoi An is the preservation of the whole town which is very amazing and very _____.
- A. correct B. exact C. authentic D. original
9. So far, global warming and its effects _____ the health of older people and children.
- A. are threatening B. have been threatening
C. threaten D. had been threatening
10. We admired the Japanese _____ the city of Fukushima after the disaster.
- A. for having rebuilt B. of having rebuilt
C. to rebuild D. to being rebuilt

Part 4
Reading

Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbered blanks.

Travelling in Glasgow area

The city of Glasgow has a modern underground rail network and plenty of buses and trains. It also has a few other forms of transport. The ferry across the river Clyde between Yoker (1) _____ Renfrew is popular with tourists. There has been

a ferry in service here for around 500 years. The (2) _____ takes about half an hour, and it's an interesting way to see this part of the city. For a (3) _____ boat ride, you could try one of the cruises on the Clyde. The cruises (4) _____ at the Riverside Museum and sail down the river past some amazing historical parts of the city. If you fancy trying something more adventurous, you could travel from Glasgow to the island of Mull on a seaplane. The costs are quite expensive, but it's an experience you won't forget. Also in the air, why not try a helicopter flight? It's not cheap, but you get a wonderful (5) _____ of the city.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|--------------|-----------|-----------|
| 1. A. and | B. for | C. into | D. to |
| 2. A. transport | B. travel | C. route | D. trip |
| 3. A. bigger | B. taller | C. longer | D. higher |
| 4. A. depart | B. start | C. open | D. leave |
| 5. A. scenery | B. landscape | C. view | D. scene |

Read the passage below and choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each question.

Global Warming

Global warming refers to the increase of the earth's average temperature due to increasing amounts of greenhouse gases in the atmosphere. Scientists agree that the burning of fossil fuels like oil and coal causes greenhouse gases such as carbon dioxide to escape into the air and act like a warm blanket over the earth. One way to reduce greenhouse gases is to reduce deforestation, the cutting down of trees. Trees soak up carbon dioxide from the air, so having lots of trees around is good for the atmosphere.

There are already some changes happening because of global warming. Sea level is rising and some animals are moving to new homes because their natural habitat is disappearing. If the warming gets worse, as scientists expect, there may be some kinds of plants and animals **that** become extinct. There may be more storms and floods. Due to melting ice caps, sea levels may rise so much that people have to move away from the coasts. Some areas may become too dry for farming. All humans contribute to global warming by burning fossil fuels when they drive a car, fly in an airplane, and heat or cool their houses.

The best way to help slow down global warming is to put less carbon into the air by using less fossil fuel - something that is easy to say, but hard to do!

6. What is global warming?

- A. The increase of the earth's average temperature due to increasing amounts of greenhouse gases in the atmosphere.
- B. The burning of fossil fuels like oil and coal to cause greenhouse gases such as carbon dioxide.
- C. The fact that sea level is rising and some animals are moving to new homes because their natural habitat is disappearing.
- D. Putting less carbon into the air by using less fossil fuel.

7. What does melting ice caps cause?

- A. The extinction of some animals and plants.
- B. The rise in sea levels.
- C. The decrease in the carbon in the atmosphere.
- D. The cutting down of trees.

8. The paragraph is about _____.

- A. ways to slow down global warming
- B. global warming – a world issue
- C. causes and consequences of global warming
- D. how scientists define global warming

9. What does the word **"that"** in paragraph 2 refer to?

- | | |
|-------------------|------------------------|
| A. global warming | B. the natural habitat |
| C. scientists | D. plants and animals |

10. Deforestation means _____.

- A. cutting down of trees.
- B. planting lots of trees.
- C. supplying trees with carbon dioxide.
- D. burning fossil fuels.

Part 5
Writing

Finish each of the following sentences in such a way that it means the same as the original sentence.

1. Because we had been invited to the party, we could hardly refuse to go.

→ Having _____.

2. My brother is the only one who realized the danger.

→ My brother _____.

3. 'Yes, I dropped your vase,' said the cleaner.

→ The cleaner admitted _____.

4. It is raining. The rain started two hours ago.

→ It has _____.

5. Tom had taken active part in the Green Summer activities. He was rewarded for that.

→ Tom was _____.